BUDGET COMMITTEE

4th June 2003

ACTION SHEET ARISING FROM THE ABOVE COMMITTEE

Present: Councillors Lightup (Chair), Antrobus, V. Burgoyne, Dawson, Garrido, Hincks, Hinds, Jones, B. Lea, J. Murphy, Potter and Warner

Officers: Russell Bernstein, John Spink, David McGovern, Jill Baker, Peter Openshaw and Bill Taylor

	ITEM
	ACTION REQUIRED
	RESPONSIBLE 

MEMBER / OFFICER
	TIMESCALE

	1. Apologies for Absence.
	An apology for absence was received from Councillor Mann
	
	

	2. Appointment of deputy chairman
	Councillor Dawson was appointed as Deputy Chairman
	
	

	3. Action Sheet from the meeting held on 7th May 2003
	Noted
	
	

	4. Revenue Monitoring 2003/2004
	Resolved: (1) That progress reports continue to be received on the budget savings not yet achieved in the report.

                 (2) That further reports be made on the following issues:

· Decriminalisation of parking enforcement

· Unitary development plan

· Highways tripping claims

· Highway services DLO trading loss

· Pension contributions on contractual overtime
	John Spink

Director of Development Services

                     “

                     “

                    “

Director of Personnel and Performance
	July

July

September

July

When information available



	5. Capital Monitoring 2003/2004
	The report was noted.

Members had a discussion on an item raised at the Audit Sub Committee regarding the District Audit inspection on the Capitalisation of certain budget items and the CIPFA advice on this matter.

It was reported that the amount of items capitalised had decreased significantly in the last 3 years and that work was continuing to examine future decreases.
	John Spink
	

	6. Updates
	(1) Events Officer – Education and Leisure

The work on this budget saving proposal was continuing and would be monitored.

(2) Library Review – Education and Leisure

This item will be reported back to committee in September 2003.

(3) Closure of Moorside Community Centre

The Health and Social Care Scrutiny Committee were looking into this matter and it was hoped that a resolution would soon be found.

(4) Quaywatch Scheme – The report outlined the arrangements for funding of the Quaywatch scheme and the current difficulties.

Members noted the progress.


	John Spink and the Director of Education and Leisure

Director of education and Leisure

Director of Community and Social Services


	

	7. Future Role of the Committee and Work Planning
	A report was submitted outlining (a) the work of the committee to date, (b) the way in which scrutiny works in other areas and (c) seeking member’s views as to the way the committee will function in future.

Members discussed the following points:

· The need to make sure that all reports are on time and the full Budget report is submitted for committees consideration.

· The possible use of sub-committees to look at issues in more detail.

· The need to avoid duplication of activity across scrutiny committees.

· The need to involve other partners and the community in the work of the committee.

· The need for future member and officer training on Budget Scrutiny.

· The need to seek and share good practice with other local authorities and partners.

The scrutiny support team will work with the Chairman and appropriate Officers to discuss the way forward and develop an appropriate work programme for the Committee.
	Scrutiny support Team
	Full work programme to be produced for July meeting.


Date of Next Meeting: 2nd July 2003  - 9.30am

	Chairman
	Roger Lightup
	0161 775 9589

	Assistant Director
	Russell Bernstein
	0161 793 3530

	Principal Scrutiny Support Officer
	David McGovern
	0161 793 2513
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